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RELEASE OF NRLA PLAYERS PHOTOGRAPHS AND VIDEO PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, Nanaimo Raiders Lacrosse 

Association (NRLA), requires permission to use photographs/videos/names of individuals and teams in a 

variety of publications to promote the NRLA.  This could include newsletter, brochures, newspapers, 

magazines, reports, public websites, radio, video or television.   

This would also include permission for your child to be photographed by the media (TV or newspaper) for 

events relating to the NRLA.   

 

YES  I give my consent for the publication of my child’s photograph/name and comments for 

purposes consistent with the above.  

 

NO I do not permit the publication of my child’s photograph/name and comments for purposes 

consistent with the above.  

 

 

PLAYER NAME: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT NAME: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE:__________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Nanaimo Raiders Field Lacrosse Association 
PO Box 336, Stn 'A' 

Nanaimo, BC  
 V9R 5L3 

Website: www.nanaimoraiderslacrosse.com 

https://www.bclaws.gov.bc.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165_01#section1
http://www.nanaimoraiderslacrosse.com/

